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September 9, 1982

Dennis M. Crutchfield, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #5
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Docket No. 50-29--Property
Damage Exemption Request

Dear Mr. Crutchfield:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of August
13 which arrived while I was away on vacation. In my
absence members of the Yankee Atomic organization have been
assembling the additional information supporting their
request which you allude to in your. letter and we expect to
have that material filed with you in the very near future.
After that filing, we would be happy to meet with you to
discuss the exemption request if you feel such a meeting
would be useful.

Very truly yours,

b
Joh A. Ritsher
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